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White, John 

To: Charles Farthing 

Subject: Paul Close - meeting 

Hi! 

Sorry about the silence. I have been chasing Paul Close regularly. 

He is going to confirm tomorrow but currently is looking (I think) at offering 22 October 2009. 

I know this is later than Ann wanted but would you be able to come along on that date if possible, please? 

Please can you let me know by tomorrow morning if 22 October 2009 would be feasible for you. 

Look forward to hearing from you. 
Best wishes 

John C White 
Partner 
Clinical Negligence Department 

07/10/2009 


